Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below...
Contact Email: admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk Telephone: 01394411365

28th March 2025 ‘

Awards of the week

Stars of the week:
Willow class: Theo L for his fabulous creative writing.
Chestnut class: Tony for his great mathematical discussion.
Oak class: Dorothea for trying hard with her handwriting.
Hazel class: Rupert for his two beautiful haikus.
Sports people of the week: Noah for swimming 1200m in 45 minutes. Mia G for being the only child out of 700
competing across the country, to get a Strike at the ten-pin bowling competition.
Good Samaritan of the week: Freddie for being helpful at Breakfast Club.
Readers of the week: Jack H, Nikolaj, Theo, Olivia, Atreus, Leo, Isabella R, Toby, India, Marta, Brogan, Finley, Eli, Ed,
Dorothea, Aurelia, Teddy, Theo P-B, Mariette, Sebastian, Rupert, Bobby, Rares, Mia A, Lily, George S and Zak. Well
done to Bella B for getting her Gold Bawdsey Bookworm award this week.

Sponsored Easter Walk
Tues 1st April, 1:15pm. The children will be walking the Bawdsey coastal loop, approx. 4 km (with a shorter route
for nursery/reception) and asking for sponsorship via our Just Giving page. Please let us know if you can spare
some time to be a Marshall on the walk. Please share the link with friends and family and also share on your social
|media! Children are encouraged to wear “funny ears or bunny ears” (Or any fun hat) to celebrate April Fool’s Day
and Easter; they may find some Easter treats along the way! All children will benefit from the funds raised, which
pay for events such as the Wimbledon trip and Christmas panto, as well as Year 6 leavers hoodies, books and
equipment on the Bawdsey Amazon Wishlist.

Tilian Partnership Update

We have been told that we will be with the Tilian Partnership from next Tuesday 1st April, this will offer us lots of
support and guidance going forward. A day to celebrate what will be an exciting change for Bawdsey School.
Clubs during the last week of term

INext week there will be externally run sport clubs on Monday and Wednesday, some SATs clubs, After School Care

and Breakfast club running next week, but no other teacher led clubs. After School Care will run until 4.15pm on the
|last day of term.

Ready for the weather
|Please can the children bring in a coat or jacket and a jumper for the cold, also a named sun hat and sun cream to be
applied in the morning before school on hot days. Whatever the weather, they also need water bottles in every day,

these should be bottles that they can drink straight out of, that they do not have to pour out to drink and that
|contain only water please.

Mother’s - Significant Person’s afternoon tea

Thank you for coming today, we will repeat this near to Father’s- Significant Person’s afternoon, this may be
timetabled later in the afternoon than today though for Parent’s/ Carer’s convenience.

Reminder about the changes to After School Care Costs and School lunches after Easter

After Easter ‘After school care’ costs rise to £4 an hour. We will also charge for people who are repeatedly late for
any club. If we only have one child booked into ‘After school care’ to 5.15pm in an evening we may discuss this with
you to see if it can be moved to a different evening, and so we are not running at a deficit for that evening. Vertas is
|raising a school dinner cost to £2.80 a meal. Breakfast club will remain subsidised and still only cost £2 for a session.
Diary dates

31st March: Yr 6 to FHS to watch their ‘Big fish’ production.



mailto:admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/bawdseyprimarysponsoredwalk2025?utm_term=KVmq5VNwK
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2M2BOCHZVJMKJ?ref_=wl_share

1st April: pm- sponsored walk- all children.

2nd April: Cross country competition at Holbrook hospital school. Selected pupils only.
4th April: Last day of term. After School Club closes at 4.15 pm.

22" April: Professional Development day for staff only in school.

23" April: First day of the Summer term for children.

|For our term dates please look on our website.



https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87

